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	Meeting Purpose
	Rame Conservation Trust Annual General Meeting 2022

	Meeting Location
	Barrack Block Visitors Centre

	Meeting Date & Time
	13th October 2022, 7.00 pm

	Attendees
	Trustees:
Chris Day CD, Cathy Green CG, Dick Ogilvie DO, Lyn Reid LR, Ursula Stevenson US
Members

	Apologies
	Caroline Vulliamy CV

	Chair
	Ursula Stevenson US



	Agenda Items

Chair's Welcome 










Approval of Minutes 

Annual Report and Accounts 2021/22

Chair’s Report


Treasurer’s Report





Resignation and re-election of one third of longest standing Trustees



Questions from the floor









Thanks from the Chair



Close
	

The Chair:
· opened the AGM at 7.00 pm
· welcomed Members and introduced the Trustees
· described the AGM process according to RCT Governing Documents
· displayed the AGM Agenda on screen
· noted that Notice of the AGM was sent to Members at least 14 days in advance
· noted that the Annual Report was sent to Members at least 21 days in advance
· noted the apology from CV
· noted there was a quorum of Members

The Minutes of the 2021 AGM had been published on the RCT website and were approved by the meeting.

The Annual Report and Accounts had been emailed to Members at least 21 days in advance and published on the RCT website.

US noted there would be a short presentation after the AGM to update members on progress so far in 2022/23 and plans for the future. 

CD presented an overview of the financial report to the members. He noted the changes in the accounts due to the creation of Maker Heights Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Trust who handled the fund-raising activities on site. He reported on the level of spend the Trust had been able to invest in the site both in the financial year 2021/2 and over the last 4 years. This indicated spend in excess of £600,000 for the period 2019-2022. All key indicators were positive and a small surplus had been achieved in 2021/2.

CG stood for re-election
There was a resolution that CG be elected to the Board of Trustees. Together with proxy votes the resolution was passed with 21 for, 0 against, 0 abstentions.
DO stood for re-election
There was a resolution that DO be elected to the Board of Trustees. Together with proxy votes the resolution was passed with 21 for, 0 against, 0 abstentions.

Q: There was a question regarding the level of grant spending in the year.
A: CD noted the slide showing grant spending of £55,900 although this was significantly less than the previous couple of years. He noted the more difficult grant landscape.
Q: There was a question regarding future grant opportunities.
A: US noted that Historic England had funded the preparation of the tender document for the Barrack Block roof with some expectation money would be available for the delivery phase. However, Historic England were not able to fund this and the Trust is now proposing to fund it from its own resources by making savings on the specification and phasing the works over a more prolonged period of time.
US also noted the Trust was re-assessing future grant opportunities both in terms of widening the search and utilizing more effectively the socio-economic and interactions with nature benefits of the site.
Q: There was a question regarding the cost of the road improvement and the split between the Trust and Evolving Places Ltd.
A: CD noted the cost had been shared 50/50 with Evolving Places Ltd, as was the entrance sign.

US thanked all the Trusts’ partners including the Mount Edgcumbe Estate, Cornwall Council, Historic England, Cornwall Archaeological Unit, Natural England, and Cornwall AONB, Parish Councils and the many tenants, local tradespeople and contractors.

US closed the meeting at 7.20 pm

The Members were invited to stay on after the AGM for the presentation.
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